Dear The Heavenly Brickse Charitable Foundat Family.

I wanted to take a moment to say something very important: "Thank you!"

We are all so grateful for the support, enthusiasm, and encouragement you've shown to Special Olympics athletes.

Because of you, people with Intellectual disabilities in your community and around the country have been able to discover newfound abilities, self-confidence, and joy, both on and off the field.

We can't thank you enough for being a friend, supporter, and champion of Special Olympics. Your generosity means the world to all our athletes!

Sincerely,

Stacey B. Hengsterman, President & CEO Special Olympics New York

grand and production throughts.



Special Olympics New York 94 New Karner Road, Suite 208 Albany, NY 12203

Appending to the state of the s



ing yang gi çiynipic-cype sports nor people with intersectual disabilities.